
PRESIDENTS REPORT

FOR ELW CLUSTER IV HOA BOARD MEETING

7/13/2020

Rusted out well tank behind 150 Colette Ct & 20 Evelyn was replaced last 

week.

Pressure washing contract has been approved and work will begin on that 

as soon as Peggy gets the concrete repair contractor and the pressure 

washing contractor coordinated with each other. The concrete repairs 

contract was also approved. I let the community know about these two 

upcoming projects and Peggy will be contacting residents once we have 

firm dates to report.

After doing a very lengthy walk around with Peggy and Pete from Redtree, we 

have come up with a comprehensive to do list. This list includes some basic 

plantings, sod and tree removals or limb removal. We already removed one 

tree behind 40 Tads Trail.

Cathy McCarthy

ELW Cluster IV Board President


